
The Macdonald Physics Laboratory

McGill University
MONTREAL

December 9th. 1931.

Dr. W. H. Hatcher, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr. Hatcher,

Timetable.

In continuation of my letter with 
respect to more time for the laboratory work 
for Physics 3A and Engineering Course 316,1 
write to add the following statement*-

In the Department of Physics some 
years ago every laboratory course was of three 
hours duration. These hours were shortened 
to two by the department, and not by any 
faculties; the only reason was lack of space 
and time In the Macdonald Physics Laboratory, 
which growing numbers proved essential.

We should now like to increase 
“Physics 3AAand Engineering 316wto three hours, 

leaving the other laboratory courses as hereto­
fore.

Yours very sincerely,

A. S. Eve,
Director,
Department of Physics.


